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I am one of the residents of Bristol House. The air- conditioning units installed by Gourmet Sushi are very
close to the windows of the units on our side of the building and are noisy. Their own noise report states that
the noise from these units exceed the local authority criteria.

The noise and location of the units particularly affects the ground floor unit which is providing therapy services
and requires a quiet and serene environment. They also affect the residents of Bristol House who work from
home and the elderly who are at home most of the day. The units need to comply with legal requirements and
should not be on after work hours.
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